
 

 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday and Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass  

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Fr. Shravan Raminedi 

Lay Minister Schedule:   
 

Saturday September 18 | 5:30 pm 

Acolyte  Dan Frisbie, Volunteer 

Servers  Creighton Olson, Marcus Weiland 

Lector  Rich Bohac 

Greeters  Karen Coufal, Bill Morse 

Cantor  TBD 
 

Sunday  September 19 |  8:00 AM 

Acolyte  Jeff Reimers, Jim Wesely 

Servers  Dylan & Nathan Hochstein 

Lector  Ken Meyer 

Greeters  4th degree K of C 

Cantor  Jenny Policky 
 

Sunday  September 19 | 10:00 am 

Acolyte  Ryne Seaman, Don Biggs 

Servers  Eli Schluckebier, Jake Swerczek 

Lector  Clare Bierbaum 

Greeters  Randy Bierbaum Family 

Cantor  Janelle Smith 
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Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   SEPTEMBER 13 
7:00 AM : †Mary Ann Fiala/ Leroy Fiala 
8:10 AM: †Fred & Irene Hotovy/ Marla Baumbach 
 

TUESDAY,  SEPTEMBER 14 
7:00 AM :  †Don Liska/ Bobby & Morgan Kozisek 
8:10 AM: †Michael Higgins 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15 
7:00 AM :   Spec intentions/ Jim & Ellen Varney 
8:10 AM: †Kevin Bohaty/ Marilyn Bohaty 
 

THURSDAY,  SEPTEMBER 16 
7:00 AM : †Mildred Solis/ Family 
8:10 AM: †Tina Schaben/ Family 
 

FRIDAY,   SEPTEMBER 17 
7:00 AM : †Don Suhr/ Ken & Marlene Morgan 
8:10 AM: †Eugene Hladky/ Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 
8:00 AM: Special intentions of T.M. 
5:30 PM :   †Cheryl Mueller/ Alan Policky 
 

SUNDAY,   SEPTEMBER 19 
8:00 AM :   †Tom McCright/ Marilyn Bohaty 
10:00 AM :  For All Parishioners 
 
 



 

RCIA  
Begins MONDAY,             

Sept 13th, 6:30 p.m. 
Contact Parish Office for 

more info 
402-643-3421   

24th Sunday of Ordinary Time, September 12, 2021 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER  FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $5668.00     E-tithing: $  .00    

        Total Haiti Relief:  $2600.55 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a box next to the bulle-
tins this weekend where you can 

place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form and instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Dear Parishioners, 

              This weekend we have begun our annual Stewardship renewal.  At the 

Masses this weekend I presented information from talks that I had written for a 

stewardship retreat.  The model I am using for stewardship is St. Joseph.  I had 

provided an outline of my presentation for you to follow along during Mass.  I 

will post an detailed explanation of the outline during the week for anyone 

who is interested and for those who were not present this weekend.  Next 

weekend we will have parishioners speaking, giving an account of what a stew-

ardship way of life has done for them.  Then the following week will be the re-

newal of our stewardship, which is done through the completion of steward-

ship cards.  The cards are available in the narthex next to the bulletin.  Please 

pick up a card and begin thinking about your stewardship gifts and prepare for 

the renewal by completing the card.  This will be a way for you to give of your 

time, talent and treasure to St. Vincent’s.  Our committee leaders will receive 

this information and reach out to those interested in sharing their time and tal-

ent in these specific ways.  God Bless you.                                           -Msgr. Tucker 

THANK YOU “PIE LADIES” 
The CCD children and teachers would like to thank the “Pie 
Ladies” for donating ice cream, as we celebrated the birthday 
of the Blessed Virgin Mary this past Wednesday. Special 
thanks to Mary Miner, Janice Peery and Mary Frisbie for pre-
paring and serving this treat which was enjoyed by all! God 
bless you all! 

Spiritual Growth Idea 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

September 
11/12 Schoenstatt Apostolate (After Masses) 

13 RCIA—6:30 p.m. 

16 Varsity Football Dinner 

18 Wedding 

20  RCIA—6:30 p.m. 

23 Varsity Football Dinner 

25-26  Stewardship Commitment Weekend 

28 Society of St. Vincent—7 p.m. (Library) 

Firehawks Raffle 
 

Firehawk Raffle tickets for 2021-2022 school year are now 
on sale.  Please contact a St Vincent De Paul Student for 
tickets or find forms for tickets in the Narthex and on the 
Church or School Website.  Return forms before Sept 19th.  
The new Raffle tickets will start in October.   
 

Tickets are $60 for the full year.  This is a split the pot raffle 
so ½ the proceeds go back to all who enter and the other ½ 
goes to help the Parish and School.  Winners every month.  
You could win 1 time, 3 times or none.  
 

1 winner - $120  1 winner - $75  3 winners - $50 
1 winner - $35   3 winners - $25 

 

Prizes will be established after all tickets are purchased.   
Contact Jamie Hackbart at 402-641-2450 or jamiehack-
bart@yahoo.com.   

Don’t forget to  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS for 
Mission Week, October 9th thru 14th 

 

What is Mission week? 

Nightly talks, confessions & adoration!  Lis-
ten to Fr. Tony as he walks us through 
themes of St. Joseph and family life.  Empha-
sis on Eucharistic adoration will certainly 
provide an atmosphere for the families to 

connect with St. Joseph and hopefully one another.   

The Mission will begin each evening at 7 PM with Exposi-
tion of the Blessed Sacrament. 
 

The talk that follows will last 35-40 minutes. 
 

Following the talk, there will be some silent time for 
prayer. 
 

To close the evening, we will conclude with Benediction 
of the Blessed Sacrament.   

Firehawk Booster Club Kick Off Event                                
AND Celebration of St. Vincent de Paul Feast Day!    

On Monday, Sept 27th, the Feast of St. Vincent de Paul, join 
other parishioners for a fun night of food, fellowship, and 
friendship to kick off the St. Vincent de Paul Firehawk 
Booster Club and to celebrate St. Vincent’s Feast Day, at La 
Carreta from 5:00 to 7:30 pm! Evening includes: A taco bar 
(free-will donation); Door prizes; Raffle drawing for statue 
of Our Lady of Guadalupe (purchase raffle tickets after 
Mass or at event); Live “karaoke-style” mariachi music. Eve-
ryone welcome! Bring the whole family! 

Ministry of Mom’s  

"Ministry of Moms is needing prize donations for their upcoming Fall Fes-
tival (held in conjunction with CornHoly Oct 9). Kids earn tickets at games 
and redeem them for prizes of their choosing. New or used toys/games 

(in excellent condition) appreciated!! Place donations in shopping cart in 
the narthex Sept 18/19, Sept 25/26, Oct 2/3. Contact Emily O'Brien (402-

640-7144 or emily_elaine@hotmail.com) for further info." 

 

Mark your calendars!               
3rd CornHoly Tourney                            

Sat, October 9th.  
 

Registrations due 10-6-2021 

$50.00 entry fee per team 

Play begins at 12:30pm 

Food from Chez Bubba Café 

 

Enjoy a day of fun for 
the whole family with 
bounce houses and 
Fall Festival games! 

Contact: 

Nicki Wintz                 
nickiwintz@yahoo.com  

Kathy Summa      
the6summas@gmail.com 

Thank you from the St. Vincent de Paul PCCW  
We would like to extend a warm thank you 
to all the parishioners who helped in any 
way with the PCCW pie booth at the Seward 
County Fair in August.  Thank you to the pie 
makers, the pie bakers, the pie transporters 

to those who donated fruit, who worked in the booth, who 
made cash donations, and those who bought our beautiful 
pies!   A special thank you to the Peery family and Richard 
Bohac.  We are happy to report that the 2021 pie booth 
generated netted around an income of  $4900.00   
  

The pie booth is the main fundraiser for PCCW.  With 
COVID, we were not able to have our booth at the fair in 
2020 so we were so thankful to be able to participate in 
2021.  We want you to know that in addition to paying 
PCCW dues to our deanery and diocese, the pie funds and 
your annual membership dues are used to support the fol-
lowing for our parish:   

Aiding with needs for the altar and sanctuary  
Providing kitchen supplies for funeral dinners and 

PCCW sponsored parish events  
Providing First Confession gifts  
Sponsoring the reception for Confirmation   
Helping support the CCD program and Godparent re-

treat 
Donating to the St. Vincent de Paul Society  
Supporting our annual SPIRIT event  
Providing annual gifts for our priests  
Sponsoring an annual appreciation dinner for the hon-

orary and current PCCW members    
 

Thank you again for your generosity!      
 

Bonnie Hentzen, Bea Niemoth, Mary Frisbie, Mary Grunke 
and Mary Miner 
2021 PCCW Board Members  

School Pen Pals Wanted!!  

Would you like to make a connection with a 
St. Vincent de Paul Firehawk student? We 
started our pen pal program last year and had 
great success with it. If you are interested in 

becoming a pen pal, please call the school office at 402-643-
9525, or email Janet Kuehl at janet-kuehl@cdolinc.net to ask 
about our program.  
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